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I oppose this bill. It would be a financial hardship for homeowners to install meters. 

Please don't force this onto us, we've already had the financial burden of 

installing/maintaining our wells & septic systems. This all begins with areas of 

concern right now but is applicable to everyone in the state. In these areas of 

concern, it gives the state government the right to send their employees, their 

subcontractors, or whoever they designate to enter private property to test soils and 

test septic systems whenever they want to without prior notice, eventually in all of 

Oregon. There is a better solution besides taking away more rights and mandating 

huge costs and fees on everyone. 


